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August 7, 2025 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE. 

 

ILEPA has lifted the boil for your service area of North Koke Mill and Bluff Road in the 

Curran Gardner Water District.  

You can now use your tap water for drinking and cooking without boiling it 

first. However, it's recommended to flush your plumbing fixtures for a few minutes  

to ensure any residual sediment or disinfectant is cleared. 

 

 

Contact information: 

 

Aaron Smith, Operations Manager 217-546-3981  

Cherril Graff, Business Manager 217-546-3981  

(8:00 am to 3:30pm) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Curran-Gardner Townships Public Water Dist. is an equal opportunity provider. 
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